
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

Traffic Fatality on Highway 174 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 1, 2021 
 
(Edisto Island, SC)  Just before 4:00 this morning, Charleston County deputies responded to a 

single-car traffic fatality on Highway 174 near Jehossee Road.  A vehicle travelling at a high rate 

of speed westbound on Highway 174 ran off the roadway and struck a tree.  The driver (sole 

occupant) was pronounced deceased at the scene.  The Traffic Bureau is investigating the 

collision.   
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